
Monday 4th November
Year 2 - FINAL SWIM

Parents Evening (KS1 & KS2)

Tuesday 5th November Parents Evening (KS2)

Wednesday 6th November
Parents Evening (KS1)

Cross Country at Lea Park

Thursday 7th November Parents Evening (Year 1)

Friday 8th November Parents Evening (Year 1)

WEEK 9WEEK 9
BcL BULLETIN

WEEK BEGINNING 4TH NOVEMBER

UPCOMING...

NEXT WEEK...

Monday 11th November - Willow start swimming 
Monday 11th November - Remembrance Day 
Friday 15th November - Children in Need 
Thursday 28th November - Non-uniform Day for Christmas hamper donations
Thursday 28th November - Zoom Author: Michael O’Conner (KS1)
Friday 29th November - Spaceship Gallery 
W/C 2nd December - Christmas Industry Week 
Thursday 5th December - Christmas Shopping Cinema Club (more info to follow)
Monday 9th December - BcL Outdoor Christmas Market 
Monday 16th December - Christmas Lunch, Christmas Book & A Bite, and Christmas
Jumper Day



Remembrance Day - Monday 11th November 
KS1 Remembrance Service - 10:30 at Laughton 
KS2 Remembrance Service - 9:15 at Blyton 

Parents are welcome to attend. 

Parents Evening Appointments
Yesterday you will have received a reminder for your Parents Evening appointment.

If you can no longer make your appointment please let the office know as soon as
possible. 

Poppy Appeal
Both sites have been selling poppies this week, we will continue to sell what we have
left next week. 
There are no set prices for the items available for purchase, which include: 

Poppies
Wrist bands
Zip toggles
Stickers
Snap bands 

Willow Swimming
Willow class will start swimming on Monday 11th November for 7 weeks, their last
swim will be 13th January. 

Please can the children remember to bring their swimming kits to school with them on
the day, they will need:- 
Boys: Swimming trunks (not shorts) - any colour
Girls: One-piece costume - any colour 
Boys and girls need swimming goggles, a swim hat and a towel 

KS1 Nativity Dates

Tuesday 10th December - 9:30am 
Wednesday 11th December - 2:00pm 
Thursday 12th December - 9:30am 
Thursday 12th December - 2:00pm 

Tickets are available to now. 
You should have received a SchoolPing message on Wednesday which you can
respond to in order to book tickets. If you haven’t received the message please
contact Miss Miller. 

OTHER NEWS...


